
October 2020
We donated $8658.38 to Portsmouth
Volunteers for the Homeless to aid in

their efforts to aid underprivileged
clients in receiving treatment for their

addiction and transportation services to
the treatment facilities. 












 Donations
2016

We donated a total of $4,686.14 to
Recovery for Life and the Protecting

Children Foundation.  These donations will
sponsor FOUR - 30 day stays in a

transition home and 20 treatment
sessions for those who need it.

2017
We donated $8,586 to the Suffolk Police

Department to aid in buying AEDs to help
save lives in OUR community! We were
excited to donate money for life-saving

equipment to our first responders who are
first on the scene.




2018
We donated 120 care packages for

caretakers and families of babies born with
addiction, and 8 Mamaroos (with 5 extra

seats) to CHKD and Sentara!! Thank you to
everyone who sponsored, donated,

registered, and volunteered to make this
happen!!! Everything together holds an
estimated retail value of $12,396.27!!!! 




Spring 2019

Through partnering with Telling
Tori’s Story, we donated one
$1000 scholarship and three

$500 scholarships to Hampton
Roads graduating seniors.

October 2019
This event was our most

successful yet! We assisted in
sponsoring 4 year long stays at
Youth Challenge for those who

seek recovery for a total of
$12,000 donated! 



Spring 2020

Through partnering with Telling
Tori’s Story, we donated three

$1500 scholarships and one
$1000 scholarship to Hampton

Roads graduating seniors. 









Spring and October 2021
Telling Tori’s Story and StrongWILL

have partnered once again to donate a
total of $6200 (Spring) and $10,080.23
(October) to Hope Center Ministries to
start a Hope Center in Suffolk, VA for

those seeking treatment and recovery.   













MISC. Sponsoring
Miscellaneous sponsorships to those

needing additional funds to allow
continued recovery assistance while in

Oxford housing program. Total of $590.
   













BECAUSE OF YOU!!! Total of
$71,197.02 donated back to

Hampton Roads!












